
               E​nglish​ C​arpet​ B​owls​ A​ssociation  
                                                                        11/05/2020 
 
 
Dear County Delegates, 
 
Thank you for your voting papers relating to the  English Carpet Bowls Association 
AGM on 18th April 2020,  I am pleased to confirm the result of the votes and welcome 
Neil Jolly as Vice Chairman and Mick Watkins as National Referee into the ECBA 
committee. 
 
Due to the continuing Coronavirus-19 epidemic - albeit there is some distant light  
appearing - we unfortunately have to cancel the Triples at Littlethorpe, Cambridgeshire 
to be hosted by Norfolk in September this year.  
 
I hope you are all keeping safe and stay well. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Pauline Charleton 
Secretary 

 
 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  
  

 
 

 
 
 


